
3rd January 2022 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Temporary Closure of Staircase No.8 

 

Please be informed that the staircase No.8 at North Wing leading to entrance 

of swimming pools will be temporarily closed from 5th January 2022 

(Wednesday) to 6th January 2022 (Thursday) for re-painting work. 

 

Members may use the staircase No. 5 to staff passageway of indoor pool for 

access the swimming pool. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind 

attention. 

 

 

Recreation Department 

 

尊敬的會員： 

 

8 號樓梯臨時關閉 

 

本會北翼之 8 號樓梯（通往游泳池之入口）將由二零二二年一月五日（星期

三）至二零二二年一月六日（星期四）暫停開放，以便進行扶手油漆工程。 

 

會員請使用 5 號樓梯前往室內游泳池之職員通道進入泳池。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。祈希垂注！ 

 

康樂部謹啟 

二零二二年一月三日 

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 

又一村花園俱樂部有限公司 


